
 

SALMON RIVER PARK CLEANUP & MAINTENANCE 

The SRP is in need of a Spring cleanup and park maintenance. Council members will be rotating to 

perform general upkeep over the summer.  Thanks to Mayor Cannamore and Council members 

McLaughlin and Buchheit for volunteering to take on the first 3 months.  Also, a community SRP 

work PARTY is in the works and will be announced soon. 

   

In addition to the cleanup, the City will be making some repairs and improvements over the next 
couple of months.  Come out and enjoy the SRP! 

 
ARPA 
It looks like the State received the ARPA funding the week of May 24 and has 30 days to get it to the 

City, although they could ask for an extension because they may not be ready to roll out the funding 
program.  Details for the use of the funds are not out, but it looks like it will be similar to the CARES 
Act.  I’ll keep you posted. 

OLD POST OFFICE BLDG 
Staff has inventoried the items stored in the old Post Office building.  Staff will be clearing out the 
stored items and a worklist will be developed to begin restoration in preparation of leasing the 
building. 
 
 

CITY ADMINISTRATOR’S REPORT JUNE GENERAL MEETING 


